
MARCH 8TH Newsletter 

Hello, Wexford Acting Studio Parents and Students~ 

We are deeply steeped in musical season and I hope you are all able to get to see some local 

high school shows.  I am busy directing the Pine Richland show, Oklahoma! and we open on 

Thursday March 8th for our Senior Citizens’ show, and then we have shows on March 9th and 

10th at 7:30.  The following weekend we have shows on Friday, the 16th and two shows on 

Saturday, the 17th at 2:00 and 7:30.  Please do come if you can.  Several Level Threes are in the 

show including: Spencer Harris, Tyler Hepler, Meghan Wilson, Helen Krushinski, Grace Dugan, 

Claire Tobin, & Ava Sciulli.  Miss Marcie and Miss Christy are also on the directing team.  There 

are lots of other great high school shows opening or getting ready to open that you should try 

to see!! 

Please pay your $50 participation fee for the showcase.  We will begin work on it in earnest in 

class starting next Thursday.  Please think about what you will be preparing for our May 19th 

Showcase.  You can begin to sign up for what you are proposing to perform.  Please include 

your fee~just put the check in the envelope outside Studio Three!!!!!!! 

Musical Theater Summer Camp registration is open on the website.  Go to 

www.WexfordActingStudio.com and click on the link that will take you to the registration page.  

The dates are June 25th-July 1st, with showcase at The Kean Theatre on July 1st.  It is a very fun 

week of musical theater skill-building and we will have a great time preparing for our showcase 

with returning alumni from years past.   

Thank you for helping to make our substitute, Dan Kirk, feel welcome and respected over the 

past two weeks.  Your participation in class when I can’t be there, is very much appreciated.   

We will soon have the registration link posted on the website for the next program year 2018-

2019.  You must be a registered student in the WAS program in order to audition for the fall 

show, TBA.  Auditions for the fall show will be held in June, TBD.  You will not want to miss out 

on auditions and the show as it is the biggest thing we do all year and it is sure to be an amazing 

experience, just as Beauty and the Beast and Les Miz were in recent years.   

I miss you all, and look forward to seeing you soon!  I will be teaching the Saturday classes both 

this week and next.  If you are a Level Two or Three student, feel free to come to Saturday 

classes as well. ☺ 

Love, 

Miss Sarah 

http://www.wexfordactingstudio.com/

